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This is to certify  

that  

Camillo Fiore 

has participated in, and completed the bilingual conversional program in Italian and 

English  

from February 7th to May 2nd, 2021.  

This weekly phone conversation, organized by the Department of Foreign Languages and 

Literatures of Nazareth College with the partnerships of Rochester Institute of Technology 

and Marist College, was meant to develop a cultural awareness of the politics, arts, media and 

present issues of contemporary aspects of the respective cultures.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Maria Rosaria Vitti-Alexander, PhD 
Nazareth College 
 
 

Giovanni Minicucci 
Coordinator of the Bilingual Conversation Program 2020-2021 
Nazareth College 
 


